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aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ 
Dear Readers, 

Welcome to the 25th issue of the Lifestyle Connection's Newslet-
ter.  I hope you are all safe and well. Who would of thought we 
would be dealing with a worldwide pandemic this year!  When  
we heard what might be coming. we were all  very concerned for 
the safety of our SU/families and staff. We are very fortunate that 
the virus has not been to big of an issue here in Cairns. It was also a 
bit to get use to for office staff to start working from home. I must 
say though that I feel the office staff handled the change very well.  
Even though the cases are  very low in QLD we still all need to be 
very diligent  with our hygiene and continue to follow the direc-
tives of the state government..  

Most staff are back in the office and most supports that had been 
suspended have now been reinstated.  We are pretty much oper-
ating as we were pre-COVID but of course with heightened aware-
ness of good hygiene practices. Just a reminder that we still have 
gloves and hand sanitizer in the office for staff to use. If you would 
like some, please contact the office and arrange to  pick some up.   

We have recently completed a Strategic Plan  for  our Association 
that captures the  intended direction of the service over the next 
two years.  Workshops were challenging as we were only able to 
meet once in person. Hopefully we will be able to invite more in-
terested parties into the planning process when we complete the 
next one in a couple of years. 

Included  in the hard copy mail out  of this Newsletter to SU/
families is a SU Satisfaction Survey and Consent Form for our up 
and coming audit. It would be much appreciated if you could 
please return  these forms to us which will assist us to continue to 
provide the best service we can.  

Leo Brunker  
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What a year 2020 has been so far —
the terms unprecedented, challeng-
ing, the new normal are bandied 
around, but our term is Ψgreat work 
everyoneΩΦ Lifestyle Connections  is 
weathering the storm and continuing 
to support our Service Users and fam-
ilies through circumstances  for which 
there was no precedent, thanks to the 
dedication and hard work of all the 
our staff and Management Com-
mittee, and the  embracing of tech-
nology and our online systems.  
 
Our office team has further expanded. 
We extend warm welcomes to Lau-
rent (in the new position of Claims 
Officer), and to Bonnie (Finance 
Officer) who has returned from ma-
ternity leave. 
{ŜŜ tΦп ŦƻǊ Ƨƻō ǝǘƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŜƳŀƛƭǎ ŦƻǊ ƻŶŎŜ ǎǘŀũ 
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Help from you and your network of family, friends and peers would 
be greatly appreciated, any donation over $2 is tax deductible 
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hǳǊ aŀƴŀƎŜƳŜƴǘ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ ŀƴŘ {ǳō-/ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ  
!/¢LbD tw9{L59b¢Υ Marsha Murray ±L/9 tw9{L59b¢Υ Sue Barclay   

¢w9!{¦w9wΥ Linda Gerekink {9/w9¢!w¸Υ Megan Lilly 
D9b9w![ a9a.9w{Υ Jenni Brittain, Bill Butler, Margaret Jarvis, Wendy OΩReilly     

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have a grievance or concern phone our office, we can forward your contact details to  
the grievance committee and someone will contact you. 
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LƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ōŜŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŀ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ aŜƳōŜǊΚ   

Please contact the Manager or Acting President. 

! ²ƻǊŘ ŦǊƻƳ a!w{I! a¦ww!¸  
!ŎǝƴƎ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aŀƴŀƎŜƳŜƴǘ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ 

 

Welcome everyone, on behalf of the Management 
Committee, to this edition of the Lifestyle Connec-
tions Newsletter. During this unusual time when we 
cannot gather together, the Committee has been 
holding our monthly meetings online via Zoom. 
(We are being very careful not to wear swim wear 
or pyjamas!!) In fact we have been extremely busy 
updating all Policy and Procedure documents in 
preparation for our first Quality Audit under the 
NDIS Practice Standards. Many hours have been 
spent in this process and I would like to thank those 
on the NDIS Quality Sub Committee and our Treas-
urer, Linda Gerekink in particular, for their commit-
ment to this task. Our thanks go to Leo for manag-
ing the necessary Office Staff arrangements to com-
ply with the Covid 19 restrictions and extra consid-
erations involved at this busy time. Please remem-
ber the Management Committee is here to support 
you all. I wish you all sustained good health and 
awareness of the need to download the CV App, 
continue social distancing, and observation of all 
required restrictions which, to date, have kept 
Cairns a good place to be. How fortunate we are!  

aŀǊǎƘŀΦ 

 

 

 

 

 
/hbDw!¢¦[!¢Lhb{  

aŀǧ ϧ WŜǎǎ {ŎƘȅũ 

Art your thing?  

Check it Out  

SIDNEY  

NOLAN  

NED KELLY  

Cairns Art Gallery  

Till 9 August  
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 This NewsletterΩs FNQ Big 
Green Frog ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ¸ƻǳ is to all 
Lifestyle Connections staff 

(managerial, office and support 
staff) for the mammoth effort 

they have made during the COVID-19 restrictions to 
keep the Service running smoothly for our Service 
Users, and for adapting to the many changes espe-
cially using online systems and working from home. 

²I!¢Ω{ hb Lb /!Lwb{ 
/ŀƛǊƴǎ CŜǎǝǾŀƭ ƛǎ ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŜŘ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǳƴŎŜǊǘŀƛƴǘȅ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ƭƛƳƛǘǎ ƻƴ ǇǳōƭƛŎ ƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎǎ 

/ŀƛǊƴǎ {Ƙƻǿ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǇƻǎǘǇƻƴŜŘ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ 

 

/ƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǘ for what entertainments and events  
 www.entertainmentcairns.com/                     www.tropicalnorthqueensland.org.au/ 
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Our HR Coordinator Matt is pleased to share this positive feedback from an external Provider.  

άмоΦлрΦнл Υ Denis' Support Coordinator, Tony Fisher, ad-
vised that he was approached by the General Manager at 
Regis Aged Care who just wanted to express how pleased 
she was with the Staff providing support to Denis on Mon-
day (Judel Jeanes). She advised that Judel had reported to 
the office, presented his flu vaccination evidence, made a 
positive and obvious effort to sanitize his phone and other 
personal items, observed where others were and took con-
scious steps to maintain distance and work with their staff 
to be able to facilitate the Support.έ  

As Matt said, άIt's always nice when we get positive feed-
back from out in the community. Great job Judel and thank 
you for representing Lifestyle Connections in a professional 
and positive manner. ά  

{9w±L/9 ¦{9w{  

Mat Wright Wheelie Wanderer  
Mat is keen to raise money for a community 
in Ghana. He has his sights on climbing 
Castle Hill in Townsville in his wheel chair. 
So if you would like to help him raise money 
or just be part of the adventure with him 
contact Practice Mentor Amanda Mathews 
at the OfficeñLets get those big wheels 
turning and help make his goal a reality! 
And have lots of fun at the same time!!! 

 

 

 

Furbiesõ and Fury Friends  
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ммо—ммр Aumuller St 
Bungalow QLD 4870 
PO BOX  676  

Bungalow QLD 4870 
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Manager, Leo Brunker: servicemanaer@lifestyleconnections.com.au 
Supports Facilitator, Findlay Ross, ΨFinΩΥ SupportsFacilitator@lifestyleconnections.com.au 
Rostering Facilitator, Tanya Dunkley:  rosterer@lifestyleconnections.com.au 
Practice Mentor, Amanda Matthews: supports@lifestyleconnections.com.au  
HR Coordinator, Matt Schyff: coordintor@lifestyleconnections.com.au 
Team Leader Support Coordination, Katie Britt: lifestyle@lifestyleconnections.com.au 
Part-time Support Coordinator, Anthony Fisher, ΨTonyΩΥ tony@lifestyleconnections.com.au 
Casual Support Coordinator, Joanne Wyatt, ΨJoΩ: supportcoordinator@lifestyleconnections.com.au  
Finance Officer, Bonnie Dunbar: finance@lifestyleconnections.com.au 
Claims Officer, Laurent Corroy, ΩLaurieΩΥ claims@lifestyleconnections.com.au 
Plan Manager, Ella Piromalli:Ω.ŜƭƭŀΩ planmanagement@lifestyleconnections.com.au  
Reception/Office Assistant, Janet Morgan: admin@lifestyleconnections.com.au  
PHONE our main line 4035 6771  - your call will be directed to the appropriate person. 

DƛǾŜbƻǿ C¦b5w!L{9w 

Please support our GiveNow fundraiser—the innovative 
ΨEnable ActivityΩ Fund Appeal at  

www.givenow.com.au/lcaiactiv  to raise money 
to enable our Service Users to participate in activities otherwise out-
side their financial reach. READ about the benefits of ΨEnable ActivityΩ 

for YOU ALL on the GiveNow site. 
PLEASE SHARE this link with your network of family, friends and peers.  
Donations over $2 are tax deductible and receipted by GiveNow 

5ǳŜ ǘƻ /h±L5-мф ƻǳǊ {!¦{!D9 {L½½[9  

C¦b5w!L{9w ǇƭŀƴƴŜŘ ŦƻǊ aŀǊŎƘ нлнл !¢ .¦bbLbD{ ǿŀǎ 
ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŜŘ 

We hope to hold it at a later date.  

/hb¢!Lb9w{ Chw /I!bD9 
D9¢ hb .h!w5 ς ƘŜƭǇ ǳǎ ǊŀƛǎŜ ŦǳƴŘǎΣ ǊŜŎȅŎƭŜ ϧ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƘŜ ŜƴǾƛǊƻƴƳŜƴǘ 
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hCCL/9 h¦¢5hhw  !w9! 
CǳƴŘǎ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŜƭǇ Ǉŀȅ ƻǳǊ 9ƭŜŎǘǊƛŎƛǘȅ .ƛƭƭǎ  

5ƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ƻǾŜǊ Ϸн ŀǊŜ ǘŀȄ ŘŜŘǳŎǝōƭŜ   
{ŎƘŜƳŜ L5 ŎŀǊŘǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ hŶŎŜ 

 
We have taken delivery of 15 wheelie bins through our /h9· 
DǊŀƴǘ as Collection Points for containers to enhance this 
fundraising source. t[9!{9, if anyone knows of good sites or 
events for these Collection Points, contact the office. 
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